

المدرسة الهندية النموذجية الجديدة - الشارقة **NEW INDIAN MODEL SCHOOL, SHARJAH**

Tel: No. 06 5228035, Fax: 06 5228036

CIRCULAR

No: NIMS/SHJ/GEN/234/06-20

Date: 28/06/2020

Dear Parent,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Sharjah.

You are kindly requested to participate in the survey conducted by SPEA on the schools' reopening scenarios in September 2020. Please find the link given below and complete the survey before 2 pm on Wednesday, July 1st 2020.

The study seeks to understand your feedback about the health and safety measures necessary to contribute to the success of the possible scenarios when the school reopens after the summer vacation. It also obtains feedback on your household risk factors

and demographics.

Link: https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/cGCsNx

Thank you for your cooperation in this regard.

With regards

Principal